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Unexpected! I was on my way to sewing class when, all of a sudden, 
things changed. Gloria, one of the women in our sewing class near the 
city dump, sent a message letting me know she would be absent due to the 
death of her friend, who was hit by a vehicle as she was crossing the street 
the night before.

So, I dropped off the materials for class and got everyone started on the 
project, then went to the grocery store to buy food for the family. After 
picking up another woman from sewing class, we went to Gloria’s house 
together.

The three of us walked a few blocks over, and in the distance, I could see a 
house overflowing with people and I knew immediately that they were there 
mourning the loss of someone they loved deeply. I met and hugged each 
one. We blessed them with groceries from Elijah’s Pantry (our food bank 
ministry for the community), and we all joined hands in a circle and prayed 
together. Hanging over their heads was the great expense of a coffin. 

Elijah’s Pantry ministry helped this family in a time of crisis - not only 
with groceries and financial assistance, but with much love, compassion 
and walking alongside the family. Truly, the light of Christ shines in the 
darkness!

“Mourn with those who mourn.” Romans 12:15 

While in Gloria’s home, I spotted a sewing machine!

When I asked her about it, she told me she had just gotten it a few months 
ago and has been sewing for her family and as a business in her community. 
I felt an enormous sense of gratitude that God allowed me to see this fruit 
that has come from our sewing class. It is one of my deep hopes that 
women could use their sewing skills to help their families and earn money.

Pray for those who attend our sewing classes, both the hearing and the deaf, 
that each one would have a hunger and thirst to know Christ and would be 
drawn near through His Word and transformed. Pray also for each one to 
be equipped with beneficial skills for life and opportunities to use them. 
Your prayers are greatly valued! 

Gloria, at home, with some of her 
beautiful creations!

Gloria (at sewing class) and her 
beautiful creations!
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Ministry Vehicle NeededMinistry Vehicle Needed

We are in need of a passenger van to transport deaf and 
hearing students to various locations throughout the week. 

Whether going to sign language classes, the supermarket, 
medical clinic, sewing classes, art and cooking classes, or 
to see and experience the beautiful world which God created, 
we cannot get there without sufficient transportation. 

Our goal is $46,000. Praise the Lord that $4,763.50 has 
already been given! Woohoo!! We are 10% of the way there! 

Would you prayerfully consider giving towards this need? 

Mark your gift ‘vehicle fund.’

Check out our updated website: https://laboquitanicaragua.com/recent-updates/ 
and see a list of current needs.


